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Photography GCSE exhibition  

 

Our GCSE photography pupils finished their course in April and celebrated with a stunning 

exhibition of their work. The pupils have worked very hard to create super coursework 

projects and equally as interesting exam projects. The exam project culminated in a practical 

exam which required pupils to focus on their outcomes for two full days in the art room. The 

pupils worked with focus and determination to produce a series of images that brought their 

projects to an impactful conclusion.  Well done girls! 
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